
 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER  

TO: Mayor Sam Kooiker and City Council 

FROM: Jason Culberson, Assistant Chief, Rapid City Fire Department 

DATE: March 13, 2014 

RE No. CC031714-02.1 – One (1) new Type II Sprinter Type Ambulance 
 
 
One (1) bid was received for the One (1) new Type II Sprinter Type Ambulance as outlined 
below: 

BIDDER SUMMARY 

 Total Bid 

Allegiant Emergency Services, Inc. $97,960.00 

RECOMMENDATION:  Award Total Bid to Allegiant Emergency Services, Inc. for the One 
(1) new Type II Demers Sprinter Style Type Ambulance for the Rapid City Fire Department in 
the amount of $97,960.00 at the March 17, 2014 Council meeting. Allegiant Emergency 
Services, Inc. was the sole respondent and they have met all requirements and the 
ambulance meets all specifications.  


